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Best,

As PSC season begins to wind down, I am 
reminded of the feelings that go along with 
moving to a new duty station, adjusting to new 
neighbors, taking on a new role, and trying to find 
a sense of connection and community. The unique 
challenges and sacrifices of military families 
inspires us to continually improve our service 
delivery at Hunt Military Communities.
During September we will have several 
community-wide focuses. The first is Suicide 
Prevention Month. This month we will be hosting 
several speakers and sharing important 
educational materials on this most important topic. 

On average, 22 active or retired service members take their own lives 
each day, and unfortunately I know this pain too well having lost several 
of my Marines to suicide. We can help those in need by learning the 
warning signs and the appropriate resources available to help service 
members in need. Please look at the schedule of events you can attend 
and help us make mental health a priority for our military families.
The other notable event is the anniversary of 9/11. In memory of those 
who lost their lives and those whose lives are forever changed, we will 
be hosting Never Forget Walks in each of our communities. Additionally, 
we will have an opportunity for children to write a 100-word essay on 
“What It Means To Be A Patriot,” to help them grasp the selfless 
commitment of their family service member. More information to follow 
on both of these important events. We look forward to your 
participation.

Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to serve you. 



Back to School Safety Tips Back to School Recipes
Walking Tacos
Recipe courtesy of Taste of Home

Three Easy and Fun Pinwheels
Recipe courtesy of Nick - Cooking With Confidence - Macheesmo

Transportation Safety
Whether children walk, ride their bicycle or take the bus to school, it is extremely 
important that they take proper safety precautions. Here are some tips to make sure 
your child safely travels to school:
Walking to school
Review your family’s walking safety rules and practice walking to school with your 
child.

• Walk on the sidewalk, if one is available; when on a street with no sidewalk, walk 
facing the traffic.

• Before you cross the street, stop and look left, right and left again to see if cars are 
coming.

• Make eye contact with drivers before crossing and always cross streets at
crosswalks or intersections.

• Stay alert and avoid distracted walking.

Riding a bicycle to school
Teach your child the rules of the road and practice ridingthe bike route to school 
with your child.

• Ride on the right side of the road, with traffic, and in single file.
• Come to a complete stop before crossing the street; walk bikes across the street.
• Stay alert and avoid distracted riding.
• Make sure your child always wears a properly fitted helmet and bright clothing.

Riding the bus to school
Teach your children school bus safety rules and practice with them.

• Go to the bus stop with your child to teach them the proper way to get on and off 
the bus.

• Teach your children to stand six feet (or 3 giant steps) away from the curb.
• If your child must cross the street in front of the bus, teach him or her to walk on 

the side of the road until they are 10 feet ahead of the bus; your child and the bus 
driver should always be able to see each other.

Driving your child to school
Stay alert and avoid distracted driving.

• Obey school zone speed limits and follow your school’s drop-off procedure.
• Make eye contact with children who are crossing the street.

School Safety
Many school-related injuries are completely preventable. Follow these steps to 
ensure your child’s safety at school:
Preventing backpack-related injuries
Choose a backpack for your child carefully; it should have ergonomically designed 
features to enhance safety and comfort.

• Ask your child to use both straps when wearing their backpack to evenly 
distribute the weight on their shoulders.

• Don’t overstuff a backpack; it should weigh no more than 5 to 10 percent of your 
child’s body weight.

• Rolling backpacks should be used cautiously since they can create a trip hazard in 
crowded school hallways.

Preventing playground-related injuries
To reduce strangulation hazards on playgrounds, have your child leave necklaces 
and jackets with drawstrings at home.

Find more information here:  nsc.org  National Safety Council 

DIRECTIONS:
1. In a large skillet, cook beef over medium heat until no longer pink, 

breaking into crumbles, 6-8 minutes; drain. Stir in chili seasoning mix, 
pepper, tomatoes and beans; bring to a boil. Reduce heat; simmer, 
uncovered until thickened, 20-25 minutes, stirring occasionally.

2. Just before serving, cut open corn chip bags. Add beef mixture and 
toppings.

INGREDIENTS:
•

•

1 can (12 oz) frozen pineapple 
juice concentrate, thawed
1 can (6 oz) frozen orange 
juice concentrate, thawed

• 1 cup water
• 1 cup sugar
• 2 tablespoons lemon juice
• 3 medium firm bananas. 

sliced
• 1 package (16 oz) frozen 

unsweetened strawberries
• 1 can (15 oz) mandarin 

oranges, drained
• 1 can (8 oz) crushed 

pineapple
• 18 clear plastic cups (9 oz)

DIRECTIONS:
1. In a large bowl; prepare pineapple juice concentrate according to 

package directions. Add orange juice concentrate, water, sugar, lemon 
juice and fruit. Spoon 3/4 cup mixture into each plastic cup. Place cups 
in a pan and freeze. Remove from freezer 40-50 minutes before serving.

INGREDIENTS:
• 1 pound ground beef
• 1 can (10 ounces) diced tomatoes and green chiles
• 1 can (15 ounces) Ranch Style beans (pinto beans in seasoned tomato 

sauce)
• 5 packages (1 ounce each) corn chips
• Toppings: shredded cheese, sour cream and sliced green onions



SEPTEMBER. For many, the month of September signals the end of summer, the 
beginning of autumn, and the start of a new school year. With respect to the calendar, 
September marks the beginning of the series of months named after their numerical 
position in the year.

SEPTEMBER
    September:

September marks the end of summer berries, but there's lots of other fruits like apples, 
plums, grapes, figs and pears. Pumpkin, squash, kale and leeks make their debut, lamb 
makes a comeback and it's the start of the mussels season.

SEPTEMBER
3rd ollege Colors Day
6 Labor Day (Office CLOSED)

9 chool Picture Day 
1 Patriot Day and 

National Day of Service and Remembrance 
5 Online Learning Day 

7 Constitution Day and Citizenship Day 
2nd Autumnal Equinox 

Gold Star Mother's Day 
9 VFW Day 

Love People Day



IS GOING “PAY” PERLESS!

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

E F F E C T I V E  S E P T E M B E R  1s t

Benefits of Paying Online
Eliminates the Need to Drop Off Payments
Secure Payments Can Be Made Right from Your Phone
or Device
Payments are Posted to Your Account Immediately
Email Receipts are Sent Directly to Your Inbox
Never Forget a Payment Again, Set Up Recurring
Account Payments
Pay Without Fees for Direct Bank Account Payments

The Safe, Secure, and Seamless way to make payments.

Please contact our office if you need assistance setting up online

payments via the Hunt Resident App/Portal or WIPS. 

WIPS
walk in payment system

Scan the QR code with your
phone to download the 
Hunt Resident App

Starting September 1st HMC will be accepting online payment options only.
Residents may utilize the following online payment services:

Hunt Resident App      • Hunt Resident Portal • WIPS Walk In Payment System



SPOUSAL OUTREACH SUPPORT

Hunt Heart Spousal Outreach Support (SOS) Program

 Spousal Outreach Support (SOS) Program

QUALIFICATIONS

ENROLLMENT

SOS Program

SPOUSAL OUTREACH SUPPORT
SOS BENEFITS:

SOS MAINTENANCE PLUS

Services may include but are not limited to:

SOS DAYS

SOS RESOURCES








